
Sent on behalf of Stephen Wiltshire 28 February 2020 

EXETER AIRPORT – AIRSPACE CHANGE PROJECT 

Dear Jill, 

Thank you again for your letter, a copy of which we understand you have provided to the CAA. 

Having successfully passed the CAP1616 Stage 1 DEFINE gateway we are of the belief that we have 

satisfied the requirements of the CAP1616 process in respect of developing our Design Principles 

through two-way engagement. 

Since the gateway in October, there has been no further activity on our ACP while we waited for our 

board of directors to approve the next step.  We are going to kick off Stage 2 towards the end of 

March and will write to all of our stakeholders in due course explaining where we are at and how we 

would like to engage with you during the design process. We hope that you will join us for further 

engagement workshops and help shape our ACP. 

In the meantime, we understand that the CAA complaints process will progress and that both DSGC 

and Exeter may hear from them in due course. 

 Yours Sincerely 

Stephen Wiltshire 

Operations Director 


